Events for Term 3 2018

Week 4 Thursday 9 August

Room 8, 9,10,11,12,14 - Motat

Friday 10 August - Hot Dog Friday

Week 5 Tuesday 14 August - Individual Photos -

Every child will be photographed -Uniform or mufti - if you want your children photographed with younger siblings please return your form.

'Whanau Community Table'

Every Friday outside Room 16 -Come and get a bargain! Any Donations of items to sell would be greatly appreciated!

FIREWOOD FOR SALE \$8 PER BAG

NON TREATED PINE
SAMPLE BAG IN THE OFFICE
or contact 021 101 7591
This is being sold as a camp fundraiser.

Dear Families

6 August 2018

'Be Friendly'

Please help the teachers!

Who want to send a strong message
to the government and demand change so our
students can have a teacher in
every classroom, the learning support
they need and teachers are recognised as the
professionals they are - you can read more bout

what we are asking for in the letter attached. We feel the Ministries June offer did not address work load issues, extra learning support or ways to stem the

growing crisis in recruiting and retaining teachers.

School will be closed on Wednesday 15 August

Teachers will be marching up Queen Street to gather at Aotea Square please feel free to join us

Breakfast Club

We need some whānau support with the breakfast club if you can help please let us know.

Irene Ogden - Principal



Certificate Recipients Week 2 We noticed these children being 'Responsible' this week

Room

- 1. Edward Taleni
- Lawrence Ah Yek Masimalo
- 3. Evan Weng
- 4. Alex Grbic
- 5. Layce Kerehoma
- 6. Kingston Reihana
- 7. Dante Rickit
- 9. Aleyah Leal
- 10. Rhys Anderson
- 11. Noah Pinono
- 12. Famra Mohamed Salman
- 13. Malia Veatapu
- 14. Violet Ward
- 15. Angeline Kumar
- 17. Matteo Ortiz
- 18. Jazaviney Marshall



Class Room Activity and Donation payments are now due for this term.

If you can please ensure you pay these.

Thank you for those that have paid them.

If you have a child turning five this year or you know of children turning five and are wanting them to attend Henderson North School you need to let us know, so we can ensure we have space and can organise pre school visits.

MOBILE LIBRARY

Auckland library is teaming up with our school and will be making regular visits in the mobile bus to our school staring next term.



This week starter cards will be issued to children who are not already members of the Auckland libraries.

Children with current library cards can still issue and return books from the mobile library.

There is a maximum of 2 books issued per child.

When children bring books home please look after them, they can be returned to the mobile library when it next visits school or to any public library.